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15 April 2009

Gainesville City Commission

Gainesville Equal Opportunity Office Director
222 East University Avenue

PO Box 490

Gainesville, FLL 32602

Dear Gainesville City Commissioners and Mr. Williams:

This is my formal notification that [ am resigning from the City of Gainesville's Human
Rights Board.

[ appreciate the opportunities I have experienced and the knowledge I have gained while
serving as a member of this board. As my graduate studies draw to a close and I advance toward
attaining my PhD, I need to focus my time and effort on my school work.

Please be sure to post an advertisement seeking other citizens to serve on this board as
soon as possible so that the board can continue to complete its important work.

Sincerely,

Horacio Sierra
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Fiala, Eugenia J. ,%/X/ﬂd"c?

From: Roland, Margie L.

Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 1:22 PM
To: Fiala, Eugenia J.

Cc: Gesualdi, Constance R.

Subject: Resignation Cultural Affairs Board

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

Jean, below is an email from Vivian Filer who is resigning her position on the Cultural Affairs Board. Please advertise her
position in your next cycle.

Margie L. Roland
Staff Specialist

302 NE 6th Avenue
Gainesville, FL 32601
Phone: 352-393-8358
Fax: 352-334-2314

Office Hours Monday through Thursday 7:00 AM to 5:30 PM

April 8, 2009

Dear Ms. Connie Gesualdi:

It has been my pleasure to servé on the Cultural Affairs Board for Gainesville. Unfortunately, at this time | have to resign
my position from the board and ask that you please make my resignation effective immediately.

At this time in my life, | have family responsibilities that require my undivided attention. | will continue to follow the work
of this board and hope that in the future | can again apply to the commission for a possible reappointment.

Please let the board know that | have enjoyed working with them and admire their dedication to keeping the Arts alive and
available to all of our citizens.

Regards,

Vivian L. Filer

Vivian L. Filer

4/27/2009



